
 
 

19
th
 October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

You are invited to an information session 
for children up to phase five phonics on 
Wednesday 31

st
 October from 9.00am to 

approx 10.00am.  
 

During the session your child will join you 
and we will be able to show you how you 
can help your child to achieve the 
expected level in their phonics. 
 

This is very informal and will take place in 
the school hall, therefore please enter via 
the Poulton Road gate. 
 

We do hope you can join us. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Miss Stevenson   
Co ordinator 


